
 
Embassy of Pakistan 

Riyadh 

 

Corrigendum 

 

 Reference Tender Notice of this Embassy floated on PPRA Website 

TS562659E regarding Misc Items/ Hiring of Consultant. No bids 

have been submitted therefore the Bid opening has been rescheduled 

to 30th June, 2025 at 1400 hours. All the other terms & conditions 

will remain same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Embassy of Pakistan 

Riyadh 
*** 

The Embassy of Pakistan, Riyadh, invites bids for the following services: 
 

A.  Hiring of Consultant for Electric, Water, and Civil Works  
B.  Maintenance of HVAC 
C.  Bathrooms Renovation  
D. Construction of Parking Sheds 

 
 Interested firms/companies are requested to collect bidding documents from the Embassy 
reception or email a letter of interest to headofchancery@pakistaninksa.com to receive the 
bidding documents for the respective services. The last date for bid submission is 31st May, 
2025.  

Embassy of Pakistan, Riyadh 
P.O. BOX 94007, RIYADH-11693 

Phone No.011-4884111 
                                               

 

mailto:headofchancery@pakistaninksa.com


Embassy of Pakistan 
Riyadh 
****** 

 
15 May 2025 

 
Subject:  Publishing of Advertisement and Invitation to Bids on PPRA 
Website 
  
Dear Mr. Rizwan, 
 

The Embassy of Pakistan, Riyadh intends to advertise the hiring of 
experienced, well-reputed, and registered companies for the following misc 
services : 
 
A.  Hiring of Consultant for Electric, Water, and Civil Works  
B.  Maintenance of HVAC 
C.  Bathrooms Renovation  
D. Construction of Parking Sheds 
 
 
2. Reputable and experienced companies are invited to submit their 
Expression of Interest for the respective services. 
  
3.  The Mission has sent an advertisement for publication in the local 
newspapers in May 2025. The last date for bid submission is 31st May, 2025. 
The bids will be opened on 2nd June, 2025 in the afternoon.  
 
4.  As per the requirement under PPRA Rules, the Embassy has made 
advance payment to PPRA as per the attached bank transfer amounting to PKR 
15,000. You are, therefore, requested to kindly upload the attached Inivitation 
to Bid and advertisement on PPRA’s website with acknowledgment to this 
Mission, please. 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards, 
Mohsin Saifullah 

Head of Chancery 
Pakistan Embassy Riyadh 
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